
 

Midwest Leaders, 

 

We are looking pretty good.  As a region we have reached the 35% target before the Target 

Date.  Good Job.  Don't throw in the towel now though.  We have a long way to go.   

 

We are still sitting in 2nd place as a region and have gained a little ground on the Southern 

District.  Thank you for everything you are doing, and remember:  Membership is the life blood 

of our organization. 

 

"BE THE ONE" 

 

Terry Harris  

Midwest Membership 

Committee Chairman 

 


